
 

 

 
Date: 06/11/24 

Anti Bullying Week 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Assalamu Alaikum 

Once again, we will be taking part in Anti-Bullying Week from Monday 11 to 15 November 2024 and 

this years’ theme is ‘Respect’.  

We will be focusing on this important message in assemblies and during activities within the 

classroom, all week long, supporting the principles of:  Be Kind; Be respectful; Be responsible 

We will explore with the children what bullying is and reiterate that bullying is to hurt someone several 

times on purpose, and not just a one-off incident. Children will learn that whether it is verbal, physical, 

online or in-person, bullying has a significant impact on emotional well-being and by making small, 

simple changes, we can break this cycle.  

In class we will learn about different types of bullying and what to do if you think you or someone 

else is being bullied. We will also discuss how to be kind and what acts of kindness, children can do 

for each other.  

Children will also see participate in an assembly on anti-bullying. 

To show our support for Anti-Bullying Week and celebrate what makes us all different, we are asking 

all children to wear odd socks on Tuesday 12th November. 

This is a fun opportunity for children to express themselves and appreciate individuality and 

uniqueness.  

   

Jazaakumullaahu Khairan  

Wassalam  

 
Yours Sincerely 

Mohammed Rahman 

Head Teacher, Al Ameen Primary School 


